
   

  
  

The Head of the Department will be reported on the progress of
inspection relative to information about possible violations of the
rights of citizens in Saratov Oblast

 

  

In one of the social media, a publication was revealed, which reported about one of the houses in
Saratov, where elderly citizens and juveniles have been living without any heating since November
25, 2022. In addition, major repairs have not been carried out since the day the house was built, and
started from November 1, 2022, the Management Company terminated the service contract
unilaterally. Based on mentioned above facts, the Investigating Authorities of the Investigative
Committee of Russia for Saratov Oblast are conducting the inspection.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed Mr. Govorunov A.Yu., Head of
the Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for Saratov Oblast, to submit
a report on the interim results of the inspection.
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